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I strongly support HB 2005. Lawmakers should also support it. It will help save lives 

by prohibiting undetectable, untraceable firearms which never go through a 

background check. Such firearms will only be used in illegal ways and will hurt and 

kill innocent people and children. We need to protect our kids. What so many children 

have experienced as a direct result of such firearms is a national tragedy.  


